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Chair Neron, Vice Chairs Dobson and McIntire, and Members of the Committee, 

I implore you to support HB 3083, Alyssa's Law. Seconds count in the event of a 

school emergency. Alyssa's Law gives schools the alert system they need to notify 

law enforcement immediately. Oregon has suffered its share of gun violence on 

school grounds; devastating individuals, families and communities. Children, parents, 

staff, and community confidence in school safety is badly eroded, with good reason. 

Alyssa's Law is an important tool for increasing safety and saving lives in the event of 

an emergency. Not only will it save lives, but it will reassure worried children, parents, 

staff and community members.  

 

Please support HB 3083. 

Respectfully, 

Brandy Steelhammer, LCSW 

 


